Dear Sir,

From: don litchfield m

To:  donelias1965@yahoo.com
Date: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 at 09:44 PM PDT

, I'm writing to you regarding removal of the trees on the east side of the Christian valley water treatment plant. | met
with pcw and the subcontractor that will be removing the trees. They requesting access through our property to complete
the job. Happy to work with them regarding this removal. The removal of these trees exposes the treatment plant to our
view. | can understand the removal of the trees due to the debris that falls into the treatment ponds. The neighbor and |
request that an 8 ft fence be put on the high side of the canal to block the view of the treatment plant and also limit the
noise that the pumps generate! Thank you for addressing this important matter with the board members

and working with us.
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